
ARI KLEIN, SCOUTMASTER TROOP 22 
3393 Dellwood Rd, Cleveland Heights, OH 44118 
(216)932-9907          Ari@dasa93.net 

 
November 22, 2010 
 
As I stated in the reminder a few weeks ago, our annual registration fees and paperwork 
are due December 6.  Please bring fees and this form to a meeting or get it to Doug Vail 
2993 Somerton Rd. 
 
Look online for our December campout permission form.  Scouts need to attend in 
December or January to be eligible to go on the Klondike (unless there is a really good 
reason they can’t come).   Winter camping can be fun if you are prepared and have the 
right gear.  Be forewarned that the January downhill skiing trip can get costly, even 
though we have a good discount with cockaigne ski resort, the trip will still cost around 
$60 or so with ski rental and lift tickets, camping fees, food, and fuel. 

 
Yours in Scouting, 

 
 

 
 

DUE BY DECEMBER 6
th

. DON’T CREATE WORK 

FOR A VOLUNTEER BY BEING LATE. 
 
For driving purposes we need this info on file.  Please edit in the line below your info. 

Name Driver’s 
License # 

Vehicle 
year 

Vehicle 
make 

Vehicle 
Model 

Vehicle 
license plate 

 
 
 

     

 
 

     

 
 

 Annual Registration is still $30       __________  
 

       Boy’s Life add $12        __________ 
 
        TOTAL __________ 

Make checks payable to BSA Troop 22 
 

Check if you would like to pay with your bulb sale profit______      


